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CRASH AND ROAD CLOSURE 

 
 

NARRATIVE: CRASH AND ROAD CLOSURE 
 
Today at approximately 12:45PM there was a crash on Highway 1806 near mile marker 77, two 
miles north of Mandan. The road is currently closed north of 37th Street on 1806. 1806 will 
remain closed for the crash investigation. A notice will be sent when it is reopened. Until a 
notice is sent, please use alternative routes.  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Jenna Clawson Huibregtse 
701-323-2447                                                                                                                                                  
jclawson@nd.gov  

     
 


